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From: Sierra Club [information@sierraclub.org] on behalf of Lisa Kutner [lisakutner@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 3:44 PM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Docket No. 13-IEP-1 -- Comments on Petition for Societal Cost-Benefit Evaluation of 

California's Net Energy Metering Program

 
Jun 24, 2013 
 
Chair California Energy Commission Robert Weisenmiller 
 
Dear Chair California Energy Commission Weisenmiller, 
 
Our utility companies are not acting in the public's best interests when they discourage customers 
from increasing use of solar energy. 
Rooftop solar is clean, creates jobs and lessens our dependence on polluting energy sources, both 
imported and domestic. The resulting improved air quality benefits all. Medical and societal costs of 
caring 
for individuals with respiratory and   pollution related health 
problems are large enough now. Clean energy, like rooftop solar is the proverbial "ounce of 
prevention" for limiting health care costs in the future. This benefit deserves to be considered when 
decisions are being made. 
 
I support the petition submitted on June 5, 2013 by the Sierra Club, American Lung Association in 
California and other parties requesting that the California Energy Commission (CEC) perform a 
societal cost-benefit evaluation of California's Net Energy Metering Program. 
 
Rooftop solar generates huge benefits for Californians such as myself. 
Thanks to policies like net metering, schools are saving money, the air is cleaner, and tens of 
thousands of Californians have headed back to work. 
 
Rooftop solar plays a critical role in reducing the need for dirty natural gas peaker plants and is an 
important way for individuals to help fight climate change. 
 
These and other societal benefits should be quantified for consideration by policymakers. In the 
absence of a comprehensive analysis like the one proposed to the CEC, it will be challenging to have 
a fair debate about the best way to increase the use of rooftop solar. 
 
I respectfully request that you grant the petition and perform the societal cost-benefit study requested 
by the petitioners. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Kutner 
4040 Sunset Rd 
San Diego, CA 92103-1121 
(619) 688-1855 
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